From: Cecil Allf <cecilallf@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 2:39 PM

Subject: Mallory SquareDevelopment

We would be opposed to the Major Development Plan Variance labelled:

[RE# 00072082-001100,00072082-001400,0072082-03700;AK8757778,8757808.,

8801131 ]
There are too many distractions even now that interfere with the ability of visitors

and locals to enjoy the natural environment at Mallory Square.

Thank you,

Cecil Allf for Key Caribe LLC



